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Announcement

25 April 2022 

Specification change: LF series LED illumination units 

IDEC would like to inform you of a specification change regarding our LF series LED illumination 

units. Details are as follows:  

1. Subject models

LF2B, LF1D, and LF1B-N LED illumination units: All products (incl. special products)

2. Modification details

QR code will be added on the product labels. Accordingly, the printed instruction sheets will no

longer be shipped with the products. Please refer to the instruction sheets on our homepage or

by scanning the QR code.

At the same time, UKCA mark will be added to the product labels and packaging labels.

Regarding UKCA mark, please refer to Announcement No. 21-SM010-B for details.

⚫ Product labels

Current New 

⚫ Packaging labels

Current New 

Note: There is no other specification change. 

QR code UKCA mark 

UKCA mark 
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3. Schedule 

Starting from April 2022 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 

Note: Depending on our stock situation, current and new products may be mixed in the same 

shipment. 

 

 

4. Part number and prices 

No change 

 

 

5. Identification 

No identification 

 

 

 


